E-NOTICE Date - 13/01/2025

Subject : Holiday

This is here by informed to all the Students & Faculties of PGIMS (College of

Pharmacy) that College will remain closed on 14™ January, 2025 for the MAKAR
SANKRANTI.

College will reopen on 15™ January, 2025 (Wednesday) to resume regular classes &
activities.
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